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The Site is surrounded by Conservation Areas and Grade II listed buildings. 

The site is sandwiched between the Hadley Wood Conservation Area and the Monken Hadley 

Conservation Area, with Grade II listed buildings on Cam let Way. The Plan's proposals will adversely 

impact the setting, character and appearance of those heritage assets. The Council has not produced 

any evidence to assess the level of harm and should therefore not be allocating the site without such 

evidence. 

Environmental - how can developing on this beautiful field assist the Council in meeting its own 

Climate Change Action Plan? Why is the council seeking to concrete over this field. Surely this field 

contributes more to fighting Climate Change, than developing it for housing. 

I therefore urge the Council to change the Local Plan to retain the green belt in this location and 

remove the site allocation. 


